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Planning Board Minutes 

January 6
th

, 2020 

Town of Hanover 

 

The following minutes are from the Hanover Planning Board meeting held on Monday, January 

6, 2020 in the Hanover Town Hall Fist Floor Meeting Room. 
 

Board Members Present: MaryAnn Brugnoli – Chair, Richard Deluca – Vice Chair, Ken Blanchard, 

Meaghan Neville-Dunne, Giuseppe Fornaro – Associate, and Bernie Campbell – Associate  

 

Others Present: Michèle Grenier, Town Planner,  

 

  

Called to Order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairperson Brugnoli 

 

A motion was made to approve the minutes from the December 16. 2019, meeting as amended, 

 vote was unanimous. 

 

Board member resignation 

 

The board made a motion to approve Jeff Puleo’s resignation, the vote was unanimous. 

 

The Board voted to elect Giuseppe Fornaro as a full planning board member, the vote was 

unanimous. 

 

Ken Blanchard reported a problem the fire department had on two emergency calls over the 

weekend due to cars parked in no parking areas. The Board requested a letter from the Fire 

Chief. 

 

 
Meeting ended and adjourned at 7:15 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted by: Michèle Grenier, Town Planner 

 


